

The Federal Redistribution 2006 QUEENSLAND



Comment Number Six on Public Suggestions

MG&LAHull

1 page

COMMENT

h= 6

Mr Malcolm Hull 43 Ogden Street Stafford 4053 13th March, 2006

Redistribution Committee for Queensland GPO Box 2590 Brisbane 4001

Dear Sir,

I have heard that there is a suggestion that the suburb of Stafford be moved from the Brisbane electorate to the Petrie electorate. I am opposed to this move.

I am eighty years old and the closeness of the Brisbane electorate office in Grange Road is important to me. There is a direct bus route from Stafford to the office, with the bus stop being straight across the road from the office. This easy access has helped me get assistance from the office at different times.

I would like to see this situation continue and so I do not want to see Stafford become part of a different electorate.

Yours sincerely,

Al Hull M Hull

